
I STRONGLY OPPOSE
This bill contains considerably more than upgrading recycling in Oregon. It will directly impact free markets as producers are forced 
to comply with arbitrary guidelines and scrutiny of unelected officials in the Department of Environmental Quality. Ultimately, it may 
limit the products available to consumers in Oregon.


